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4th of July

Many thanks to the Fireworks
Committee and the Police Department
for  their dedication to the
neighborhoods during July 4th.
Donations for the fireworks may be
sent by check to the Falmouth
Fireworks Committee, PO Box 500,
Falmouth, MA 02541. Please note
your Falmouth residence and that you
are a FHMNA member on your
donation.

Beach Updates

There will be a new Beach
Superintendent due to the retirement
of Superintendent Hoffer. The
ligison with the Selectmen and the
Beach Committee has been assigned
to Doug Brown.

Nominating Committee

The FHMNA Nominating Committee is
seeking two perspective Directors
from the Maravista neighborhood to
represent the area. If you have any
interest in serving our neighbors,
please contact us for a no obligation
conversation with the Nominating
Committee members.

Annual August Meeting

Thank you to all who attended the
Annual meeting at the Falmouth Yacht
Club. Presenters DPW Director Ray
Jack and Beach Patrolman Dave
McGraw provided valuable information
and answered many questions. The
FHMNA wishes to THANK the Shaw's
and the Windfall market for their
generous donations toward our annual
meeting hospitality.

Clean Up Committee

The FHMNA has established a new
committee to focus on the issue of
the large amount of litter in our
neighborhoods.  The Committee is
looking for volunteers to help
establish and implement an action plan
to address this problem. If you are
interested, please contact Mary Jo at
508-548-62120r kmjbradley@aol.com.
She is looking forward to hearing
from you!

Spring into Summer Social

The successful afternoon event
brought our members and interested
guests together at the Falmouth
Yacht Club to mix and mingle, meet
the board and learn about the
association. It was a beautiful
afternoon with over 150 guests
enjoying the delicious food and
gorgeous views. Thank you to all
those who organized and attended.



Pay Pal

If you haven't done so already, please
renew your membership for the 2016-
2017 FHMNA fiscal year. The form is
available on www.fhmna.org or you may
pay with the secure FHMNA Pay Pal.

LPSSA

Amy Lowell, Wastewater
Superintendent wants fo inform
residents that are required to have
grinder pumps that a Remote Sentry
is being provided by the Town with
each unit. It is an alarm when the
pump reaches a high level.  Also
recommended guidance on
winterization if the property s
unoccupied. These guidelines were
posted on www.fhmna.org.

We have received information that all
Maravista laterals and drains will be
complete by 11-7-16. A letter will be
sent to the homeowner once
connection is available. Maravista will
be paved in the Spring 2017
Sidewalk evaluation will also be done
for future project.

Tax credits for LPSSA Full Time

Residents are available. Information
will be posted on the FHMNA website.

Facebook - @ FHMIA

For further information about these
articles or any other issue impacting
Falmouth Heights or Maravista, please
feel free to contact any of us:

President:  Howard Grosser
Vice President: Paula Lichter
Treasurer:  Kevin Smith

Secretary:  Susan Gallagher

Worcester Court Proposal

The proposed improvements of
Worcester Court are presently being
modified to make the landscape more
resilient and robust. Expected draft
completion is Jan/Feb when the plan
will be presented to the Board of
Selectmen with the updated artist's
rendition.  Superintendent Jack is
taking comments and concerns of
abutters into consideration during
this planning stage. Please send your
comments to info@fhmna.org for us
to forward.

We would like to wish all our
members and their families a
wonderful Holiday Season and a
healthy and safe New Year.

If you have an email address but have
not given it to us yet, please email
info@fhmna.org and we will email you
whenever we post a new article.
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